Mail Order Bride Governess Bride A Clean
Western
Eventually, you will unquestionably discover a other experience and ability by
spending more cash. yet when? attain you agree to that you require to acquire
those all needs subsequent to having significantly cash? Why dont you attempt
to get something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will lead you to
understand even more in relation to the globe, experience, some places, taking
into account history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your enormously own become old to pretend reviewing habit. along with
guides you could enjoy now is mail order bride governess bride a clean western
below.
Corva Merry Farmer 2016-01-07 (Please note that this is the sweet version of
His Perfect Bride) For Corva Collier, life as a mail-order bride in the quirky
town of Haskell, Wyoming is her last chance for escape. She longs for a
peaceful life away from the darkness of her past where she can create the
paintings that are close to her heart, and where she hopes she can grow to love
her husband. But how do you love a man who was persuaded to marry you against
his will? Franklin Haskell never planned to marry. What woman would want a man
who was crippled due to his own arrogance? But when he is offered the chance to
help a woman in crisis, he agrees to wed. Corva is so much more than he
expected, and when a baseball game gives her the chance to shine, he loses his
heart. But how do you tell a woman you love her when she deserves so much
better? The game of love has never been so hard to play...or so worth winning.
PLEASE BE ADVISED: Steam Level = Sweet If you would like to read a version of
this story with "scenes," check out His Perfect Bride.
A Bride for the Prizefighter Alice Coldbreath 2021
The Bride Says No Cathy Maxwell 2014-01-28 New York Times bestselling author
Cathy Maxwell returns with The Brides of Wishmore. What happens when a bride
says no? He is the bastard son of a duke, arrogant, handsome, a little bit
dangerous, and, of course, one of the most sought-after bachelors in London. He
is also about to be publically jilted by some chit of a girl! Blake Stephens'
pride isn't about to let him be humiliated, so he charges after his bride to
the wilds of Scotland, determined to bring her to the altar. What happens when
the heart says yes? He is promised to one woman, but discovers his soul stirred
by . . . the chit's sister! Lady Aileen Davidson's reputation was ruined ages
ago, which is why she's buried herself in the country, but her fiery spirit and
bold beauty threaten to bring Blake to his knees, making him wonder if he has
proposed to the wrong lass. And now he must make a choice: marry for honor . .
. or marry for love?
His Perfect Bride Merry Farmer 2016-01-07 (Please note that this is the spicy
version of Corva: The Perfect Bride) For Corva Collier, life as a mail-order
bride in the quirky town of Haskell, Wyoming is her last chance for escape. She
longs for a peaceful life away from the darkness of her past where she can
create the paintings that are close to her heart, and where she hopes she can
grow to love her husband. But how do you love a man who was persuaded to marry
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you against his will? Franklin Haskell never planned to marry. What woman would
want a man who was crippled due to his own arrogance? But when he is offered
the chance to help a woman in crisis, he agrees to wed. Corva is so much more
than he expected, and when a baseball game gives her the chance to shine, he
loses his heart. But how do you tell a woman you love her when she deserves so
much better? The game of love has never been so hard to play...or so worth
winning. PLEASE BE ADVISED: Steam Level = HOT If you would like to read this
story without any "scenes," check out Corva: The Perfect Bride.
Rose: Bride of Colorado Margery Scott Rose: Bride of Colorado is the 38th book
in the unprecedented 50-book American Mail-Order Bride Series. To escape a
family scandal, Boston socialite Rose Winchester becomes the mail order bride
of Colorado rancher Charlie Halstead. Love blossoms, but their fragile
relationship is tested when secrets from the past threaten to tear them apart.
Mail Order Bride - a Bride for Carlton Karla Gracey 2016-06-02 Come along for
the ride to meet feisty Boston city girls who know what they want, and rugged
Montana men who just need to be loved. It's 1900, and things are changing fast
in sleepy Sun River. As the town begins to expand, its inhabitants are getting
restless, looking for love and adventure. Why would an accomplished governess
respond to an advertisement in the Matrimonial Times? Myra Gilbert had never
considered such a thing, but something has awoken within her and she is
determined to take her chance on love. Carlton Green claimed his lands, and now
has the deeds in his grasp. But something is missing in his life. Will his
quest to find love fill that hole, or is there something from his past that
could change everything and leave him with nothing?
The Duke's Stolen Bride Sophie Jordan 2019-10-22 USA Today Bestseller! From USA
Today bestselling author Sophie Jordan comes a scandalously sensual romance in
her beloved Rogue Files series. “Deliciously sexy!”—Sarah MacLean, New York
Times bestselling author An urgent dilemma… To save her impoverished family,
Marian Langley will become a mistress. But she will not be just any mistress.
Marian intends to become so skilled, so coveted, that she can set her own
terms, retaining control over her body and her fate. Only one problem remains:
finding a tutor… A scandalous solution… Other men deprive themselves of
pleasure for propriety’s sake. Nathaniel, Duke of Warrington, would much rather
be depraved. He slakes his desires with professionals who ask nothing of him
but his coin. Marian’s proposal—that he train her without taking her virtue—is
an intriguing diversion, until their lessons in seduction spin out of control.
And a most unlikely duchess… When Marian is blackmailed into engagement by a
man she despises, Nate impulsively steals her away. Though he never intended to
take a wife, he can’t tolerate the idea of Marian forfeiting her freedom to
another. But can he bear to give her what she demands—a real marriage?
Mail Order Bride - A Bride for William Karla Gracey 2016-08-05 Madelaine Crane
has led a life of privilege, but her comfortable life has been ripped apart by
scandal. Can she overcome the gossip and forge her way to a life of fulfilment
and love despite their censure? Doctor William Havering is busy. His practice
in Sun River means he spends all his time caring for everyone but himself, but
he wants so much more. Has he bitten off more than he can chew with feisty and
forthright Madelaine? Will he understand and forgive?
Mail Order Bride - Catherine Finds Love Karla Gracey 2016-10-06 Catherine
Pinkiss is a chambermaid. Her employers are ungrateful and expect too much of
all their employees. Knowing that only she can change her life, she takes her
mail-order-bride-governess-bride-a-clean-western

2/10

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 7, 2022 by guest

chance and replies to an advertisement in the Matrimonial Times. She knows she
could be risking her very life, but when a handsome man arrives on her doorstep
will she regret the actions she has taken? Dylan Jones believes that love will
never find him again. Left alone to bring up his son after the tragic loss of
his first wife he knows that happiness is fleeting. He knows he has already
been blessed, growing up to wealth and privilege and having found the one woman
who could make his heart sing. But Kyle needs a mother, and he needs
companionship as he tries to build a new life away from everything he once
knew. He is not looking for anything more, but will he find out that sometimes
we don't get quite what we might think we are looking for?
Mail Order Bride - A Bride for the Miner Karla Gracey 2019-07-21 The past is
often the hardest thing to put behind you… but could it be time to give love a
second chance? Aiden O'Shaunessy doesn’t have much time to spare these days.
After many hard months spent laboring in the local mines, Aiden has finally
purchased a dairy herd for his ranch. But as full as his life has become, Aiden
is finally ready to admit that he is lonely for companionship... So he decides
to place an advertisement for a mail-order bride. Miles away, in Boston,
Meredith Lisle has grown up in a life of comfort and privilege. Yet all that
opulence has now been ripped from her with the recent death of her parents. Now
both penniless and an orphan, Meredith longs for a chance at a new life -- and
this time, one filled with adventure and freedom. When she finds Aiden’s
advertisement in the paper, Meredith decides to take her future into her own
hands and reply. And soon she is on a train bound for Billings, where Aiden
lives. Once she arrives, Meredith quickly comes to love everything about her
life in Billings... while Aiden comes to love everything about Meredith. But
with the betrayal of his first wife so recent in his memory, Aiden struggles
not to compare Meredith to his ex. And worse still, when the woman herself
returns to Billings, intent on making Meredith doubt her place in Aiden’s life,
Aiden must come to terms with his feelings for Meredith before she walks out of
his life forever. But will he realize them just a little too late? Mail-Order
Bride: A Bride for the Miner is a heart-warming journey of learning to trust
again, and opening your heart to love. Will Aiden find a way to keep Meredith
in his life? Or is he about to be abandoned by love all over again? To discover
where their journey leads, scroll up and click “Add to Cart” right now. Love is
worth every sacrifice and risk you take.
In Bed with the Duke Christina Dodd 2010-03-02 A return to historical romance
from the New York Times bestselling superstar Lady's companion Emma Chegwidden
avoids defying society's rules-until she runs right into the arms of the
seductive Reaper...a mystery man whose goal is justice. Or is it vengeance?
Only one thing is certain: he's far too dangerous for the demure Emma. But some
challenges are too tempting to resist...
A Pirate's Wife for Me Christina Dodd 2015-02-15 "Caitlin MacLeod of Scotland
is proud to announce her graduation from The Distinguished Academy of
Governesses. She specializes in the womanly arts of housekeeping, picking
locks, and overthrowing ruthless dictators, and is looking for a position
wherein she can utilize these skills. No dashing, dastardly pirates or
faithless, former lovers need seek her services. Ship's captain (and prince in
disguise) Taran Tamson is by coincidence in need of the best lockpick in the
land; he needs the reckless auburn-haired beauty to retrieve the papers that
will help him leave behind his swashbuckling ways and win his island kingdom of
Cenorina. He assures said lady that he will honor her demand for a proper,
chaste relationship for as long as she desires it, then use his every sensual
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wile to make sure she desires only one thing - him..." -- back cover.
Maids of Honor – a Pair of Mail Order Bride Romances Doreen Milstead 2015-11-24
Mail Order Bride: Beatrice The Maid & Farmer Flint - An English woman, first a
scullery maid then an indentured servant in New York, escapes to become a mail
ordered bride thanks to the assistance of a young nun. Her husband is eager to
get married, but only after they become acquainted. A crisis as they head into
town one day gets the ball rolling. Mail Order Bride: Mattie & Sam’s Story - An
overweight woman is sent out west to a man she doesn’t know, because her family
has arranged it all. He’s wealthy, reclusive, and mysterious and the woman must
learn how to take care of his ranch in two weeks, or else she thinks he will
send her packing. When she first sees him, her heart is lost. However, will she
be able to win his?
Mail Order Bride - A Bride for Mackenzie Karla Gracey 2016-05-28
Capital Bride Cynthia Woolf 2011-12-10 Unexpectedly homeless, unwed mother
Sarah Johnson has few options. They could go live with her cousin William, but
Sarah believes there’s something untoward about his offer and it leaves her
feeling uncomfortable. She's qualified to be a governess, but no one will have
her because she wasn't married when she had her precious MaryAnn. Matchmaker &
Co could be her salvation as mail-order-bride to Mr. John Atwood. Single
father, John Atwood, is raising his daughter the best he can in the wilds of
the Colorado Territory but knows he needs help. No woman he knows wants to take
on the raising of his daughter who hasn't spoken since she saw her mother
brutally murdered during a bank robbery. Can Sarah, John and their two
daughters overcome their pasts and find happiness together? NEW COVER!!
My Favorite Bride Christina Dodd 2009-10-13 When Miss Samantha Prendregast
arrives at Devil's Fell to take charge of six rebellious girls, the vibrant,
outspoken governess is not quite prepared to deal with the tall, dark and
dashing master of the grand estate. The children she can manage with
intelligence, guile . . . and a little bribery. Their widowed father, Colonel
William Gregory, is not so easily charmed -- and far too easy to fall in love
with, which she dares not do. William always cherished the orderliness of his
life, until this captivating troublemaker began flouting his authority and
distracting him with her witty defiance and breathtaking beauty. Despite the
fact that they clash at every meeting, William finds himself inexplicablydrawn
to Samantha's fire. And now he's even contemplating marriage, which would be
sweet madness indeed. But before he can successfully woo her, William must
discover what it is that Samantha is hiding from him. But the secret the lady
is preciously guarding is far too shocking and dangerous to ever reveal . . .
Mail Order Bride Linda Bridey 2014-10-10 A historical western cowboy romance
novel about a mail order bride. *Sweet Clean Romance novel* It has been three
long years since Sparrow, a young Lakota woman, has seen Jack Samuels, the
handsome deputy who captured her heart. Forced by her father to marry a man she
has come to loath, Sparrow lives a life of sadness and fear. Panther, her
husband is physically abusive and though Sparrow tries to divorce him according
to Lakota law, her father, the chief of their tribe will not allow the divorce
to take place. Knowing that if she stays that she will continue to live in
misery or even be killed, Sparrow plans a daring escape with help from a
friend. Through her friend, Sparrow reaches out to Jack for assistance in
getting away and coming home. Jack Samuels has never forgotten his beautiful
Lakota maiden. When he receives a letter from one Sasha McCall in Nebraska, he
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is shocked to find this letter containing an entreaty from Sparrow to come
rescue her. Jack jumps into action and with help from his father and their
Lakota friend, Reckless, begins a race to reach Sparrow. When they reunite,
their passion and love picks up right where they left off. Once back in Dawson,
the couple begins plans to wed so that no one can ever separate them again.
This is not easy amid the dangers that lurk everywhere, but the biggest danger
comes in the form of secrets and lies and the fabric of Jack and Sparrow's
relationship is torn. Can they find their way back into each other's arms or is
the handsome deputy and the Lakota maiden's love to be forever denied?
The Bride Ship Regina Scott 2014-11-01 SWEETHEART REUNION What was his
brother's widow—his first love—doing on a ship full of prospective brides
headed out West? Clay Howard had been tasked with escorting the Boston belle
home, but he didn't anticipate Allegra being so strong-willed—or that he'd wind
up traveling with her just to keep her from leaving without him! Allegra Banks
Howard isn't going to let Clay interfere with her plans for a new life with her
daughter on the frontier. True, Allegra needs his wilderness savvy, but if Clay
thinks he can rekindle what they once shared, he had better think again.
Because risking her heart for a second chance at being his bride isn't
something she'll undertake lightly…. Frontier Bachelors: Bold, rugged—and bound
to be grooms
Spring for Susannah Catherine Richmond 2011-06-13 Hundreds of miles from home,
Susannah faces an uncertain future as a mail-order bride on the untamed Dakota
prairie. When her parents die suddenly, and no suitors call, Susannah resigns
herself to the only option available: becoming a mail-order bride. Agreeing to
marry her pastor's brother, Jesse, Susannah leaves the only home she's ever
known for the untamed frontier of the Dakota Territory. Her new husband is more
loving and patient with her than she believes she deserves. Still, there is
also a wildness to him that mirrors the wilderness surrounding them. And
Susannah finds herself constantly on edge. But Jesse's confidence in her—and
his faith in God's perfect plan—slowly begin to chip away at the wall she hides
behind. When she miscarries in the brutal Dakota winter, Susannah's fledgling
faith in herself and in God begins to crumble. Still, Jesse's love is
unwavering. Just when it seems like winter will never end, Susannah finally
sees the first tentative evidence of spring. And with it, the realization that
more than the landscape has changed. She looks to the future with a renewed
heart. Yet in her wildest dreams, she couldn't predict all that awaits her.
Rules of Engagement Christina Dodd 2009-10-13 Rules of Engagement: Choose a
bride from this year's debutantes. Decide on a proper settlement. Send an
announcement to The Times. Inform the bride of her good fortune. Rules of
Respectability: Devon Mathewes, Earl of Kerrich, has a plan that is sure to
restore him to the Queen's favor. First, he must hire a sensible, unattractive
governess. Next, he will see to adopting a properly grateful orphan, which will
surely lend him a patina of respectability. Finally, he must obtain a guarantee
that his orphan and the governess will better his character and reputation
without unduly disturbing his life—love life or otherwise. Rules of Passion: As
a condition of accepting the governess position, Miss Pamela Lockhart of the
Distinguished Academy of Governesses has a few rules of her own. Devon at all
times must behave with propriety, an unlikely accomplishment that would delight
the ton and completely astonish Pamela herself. She must be allowed to choose a
suitable orphan at her own discretion. Most important, Devon must vow to never
ever delve into Pamela's background, or her appearance, lest he discover the
truth behind the deepest secrets of her heart. But of course, all rules are
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made to be broken . . . An Avon Romance
Mail Order Bride 4 Book Box Set Karla Gracey 2017-11-05 Critics describe these
books as a very sweet invigorating set of books which are heart-warming, full
of love, mystery, hope, and the true meaning of friendship. Includes 4 series
starter books (Faith Creek Brides #1, Sun River Brides #1, Silver River Brides
#1, Ruby Springs Brides #1)
A Bride in the Bargain Deeanne Gist 2009-06-01 In 1860s Seattle, a man with a
wife could secure himself 640 acres of timberland. But because of his wife's
untimely death, Joe Denton finds himself about to lose half of his claim. Still
in mourning, his best solution is to buy one of those Mercer girls arriving
from the East. A woman he'll marry in name but keep around mostly as a cook.
Anna Ivey's journey west with Asa Mercer's girls is an escape from the griefs
of her past. She's not supposed to be a bride, though, just a cook for the
girls. But when they land, she's handed to Joe Denton and the two find
themselves in a knotty situation. She refuses to wed him and he's about to lose
his land. With only a few months left, can Joe convince this provoking--but
beguiling--easterner to be his bride?
Mail Order Bride - A Bride for Carlton Karla Gracey 2016-06-02
Julia's Justice Katie Wyatt 2020-07-15 Clean and Wholesome American mail order
bride historical western short story romance. Available as part of a value
boxed set AMZN.COM/B0743DNQTG (copy and paste the link into your browser) It's
1886 and love is getting tested in the dusty faraway plains of Kansas Meet
Julia Herod, a young and naive lady who just lost her job as a governess and an
influx of immigrants made it increasingly difficult for her to find work
anywhere. The threat of homelessness and joblessness hovering over her head
prompted her to send a reply to a mail order bride ad. Realizing that she has
nowhere to run, and she's running out of options, she decided to take a drastic
step and went to a hot, rough, and uncomfortable journey by stage to marry a
26-year-old successful and churchgoing wheat farmer from the ad. Little did she
know, that what's waiting for her there is something more horrible than she
could ever imagine. What lies did Mr. Horace Baker orchestrate to get her to
Wichita? Will Julia find what she's looking for or will she end up in a
dreadful situation? Is the stranger Tucker Vance who rescued her all that he
appears to be? Read all the books in Pioneer Wilderness Romance Complete Series
by bestselling author Katie Wyatt! BOOK 1 Summer's Fury BOOK 2 Rayne's Meadow
BOOK 3 June's Choice BOOK 4 April's Dilemma BOOK 5 Winter's Torment BOOK 6
Autumn's Upheaval BOOK 7 Snowe's Fall BOOK 8 Tempest's Heat BOOK 9 Hope's
Spring BOOK 10 Gale's Mountain BOOK 11 Pearl's Quest BOOK 12 Flossie's Mountain
BOOK 13 Margaret's Montana BOOK 14 Callie's Challenge BOOK 15 Cheyenne Summer
BOOK 16 Ellen's Heart BOOK 17 Lucky Lottie BOOK 18 Sarah's Sacrifice BOOK 19
Tara's Turmoil BOOK 20 Ginger's Gift BOOK 21 Francine's Faith BOOK 22 Julia's
Justice BOOK 23 Diana's Dilemma BOOK 24 Lillian's Brave White Man BOOK 25
Hannah's Hope BOOK 26 Catherine's Conundrum Read all Mega Box Set Complete
Series Available as a value box set amazon.com/dp/B0854K9DVX (copy and paste
the link into your browser) 1.Pioneer Wilderness Romance 26 Book Mega Box Set
Complete Series 2.Historical Pioneer Wilderness Romance 25 Book 6 Complete
Series 3.Frontier Brides and Cowboys Western Romance 27 Book Mega Box Set 5
Complete Series 4. 50 Boxset Inspirational Historical Western Romances, Mail
Order Bride 6. Frontier Brides Romance 23 Books 5 Complete Series 7. 45 Books
Western Romance Clean Sweet 12 Complete Series Mega Box Set 8. 49 Books Western
Sweet inspirational Romances 7 Complete Series Mega Box Set Katie Wyatt's Clean
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and Wholesome novelette American Mail Order Bride Historical Western box set
romance series is enjoyable for all ages.
Bride for Donnigan, A Janette Oke 2007-11 Well-known and loved storyteller
Janet Oke presents a beautifully told tale in her best tradition. With both
anticipation and anxiety, Donnigan, a man surviving on the Western frontier
alone, and Kathleen, a young girl thousands of miles away with limited
prospects of finding a husband and stirrings of adventure in her heart, are at
last united to begin their lives together.
Mail Order Bride - Susanna's Destiny Karla Gracey 2017-06-01 Susanna
Greyshott's family were once wealthy and well-to-do, but they have fallen upon
hard times, and she and her Mama have been forced to make changes and do the
best they can under the circumstances. But it has made Susanna hard as flint,
unwilling to forgive and even less willing to open her heart. She is quite
prepared to move to Texas, where she believes she may finally be able to build
a life for her and her Mama where they are beholden to no-one, but a face from
her past could ruin it all. Can she truly let herself accept all the benefits
and happiness that Faith Creek longs to offer? Will she learn to forgive and
accept the love that has always been all around her? Dr Nathaniel Baron has
been Faith Creek's only physician for some time, but as more and more people
arrive and make their homes there he knows he will have to expand the practice.
But searching for suitable doctors and nurses who actually wish to make a new
start in the wilds of Texas isn't that easy - especially when you secretly wish
to find a bride and haven't even let yourself know it yet!
Mail-Order Bride Sandra Donovan 2000 Fleeing an unwanted arranged marriage,
Charleston beauty Camille Sinclair answers an ad for a mailorder bride and
embarks on a perilous journey to San Francisco in search of a new life and a
new love. Original.
Mail Order Bride - Georgina's Destiny Karla Gracey 2017-05-31 Georgina Fey is
expecting a child, but has been left a widow by the tragic death of her
husband. But she finds herself at war with his family. Her brother missing, she
has nobody to turn to, until she remembers an old friend of her brother's.
Being desperate she writes to him, begging for his help, but she does not ever
expect him to offer her sanctuary. His warm heart, and gentle ways leave her
torn between guilt and affection. Joshua Rawlinson is not ready for marriage,
but when the sister of an old friend asks for help he doesn't hesitate to step
in and offer her the safe haven she needs. But, will his generosity of spirit
leave him enmeshed in troubles not his own? Will he truly be happy if he does
whatever is needed to help her?
Mail Order Bride - Sarah Belle Fiffer 2020-09-10 A Lonely Soldier, A Meddling
Mother, A Sharpshooting Woman, and Cattle Rustlers are ready to take you on one
exciting romantic adventure. Former soldier Gabe Camargo is content with his
lot in life until he discovers his mother's scheme to find him a wife. Gabe
never considered advertising for a wife and when one shows up with a little boy
in tow he is torn. He is a decent man who can't possibly turn away a woman and
child, but he has no desire to fall victim to the whims of his mother. Widow
Sarah Carter is a strong god loving woman looking for the right man to make a
life with her and Isaac, the little boy she's taken in. She never expected to
discover that the man she had been writing to was actually the man's mother. As
the family ranch is robbed by cattle rustlers Sarah proves just how capable she
is of pulling her weight. Gabe is intrigued by the little sharpshooter. He
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feels a connection to Sarah that could lead to a future, but he is battling
with the circumstances that brought her into his life. The dangerous search for
the thieves is on... Can Gabe and Sarah find the culprit and discover a lasting
love along the way, or will hesitation cost a life and any chance at happiness
for the unlikely pair?
Blackthorne's Bride Joan Johnston 2017-07-25 A rogue nobleman, a rescued lady,
and revenge undone by romance all play a part in New York Times bestselling
author Joan Johnston’s irresistible novel of best-laid plots, delicious
deception, and unexpected passion. Two years have passed since Josie Wentworth
was bought from the Sioux for a gold watch and whisked back to England by
Marcus Wharton, the Duke of Blackthorne. When Marcus breaks his promise to
return Josie to America, she ends up as a maid in the home of his charming but
neglected nephews. Once Josie’s long-lost family finds her, however, the
suddenly wealthy heiress sets out to save the two boys from their indifferent
uncle—and teach the duke a lesson in honor. Learning that Marcus is seeking a
rich American bride to save his estate, Josie plots to catch his eye—certain
he’ll never recognize the beauty she’s become as the ragged captive he rescued.
But Josie doesn’t wager on her marital charade taking a tender turn, as the
nobleman she’s despised for years proves to be a very different man than she’s
imagined. And there’s no denying his passionate caresses, as she falls deeper
under the spell of a husband determined to claim her heart. Praise for
Blackthorne’s Bride “[Joan] Johnston’s gloriously dramatic twelfth Bitter Creek
novel, the fourth installment in her Mail Order Bride subseries, whisks readers
across the Atlantic. . . . [This] page-turner is replete with romantic angst,
sizzling sex, and the promise of an enduring love.”—Publishers Weekly (starred
review) “Second chances, marriage of convenience, revenge, reconnection, and
redemption . . . Blackthorne’s Bride is another winner from Joan Johnston that
gives readers a delicious story of love, laughter, forgiveness, and
family.”—Smexy Books “Blackthorne’s Bride is a sweeping tale that takes you
from the Wild West . . . to Regency England. [It’s] a feisty and surprisingly
enticing romance that takes you on an adventure through the city streets of
London and the countryside.”—Addicted to Romance “Riveting . . . Johnston
excels at descriptions, peppered with period details that make this book a
picturesque reading experience.”—Buried Under Romance The passionate Westerns
in Joan Johnston’s Bitter Creek series can be enjoyed together or separately,
in any order: TEXAS BRIDE • WYOMING BRIDE • MONTANA BRIDE • SINFUL • SHAMELESS
• BLACKTHORNE’S BRIDE • SULLIVAN’S PROMISE
The Anonymous Bride Vickie McDonough 2013-04-01 Luke Davis finds himself the
“prize” in an outrageous competition for his hand. Is this any way to find a
wife?
Elspeth Merry Farmer 2016-07-02 (Please note that this is the sweet version of
His Remarkable Bride) Everybody in Haskell, Wyoming knows that railroad
stationmaster Athos Strong, widower and father of eight rambunctious children,
needs a new bride. Even Athos knows it, but being a single father and a
responsible stationmaster doesn't leave him time for romance. It barely leaves
him time to remember the hopes and dreams of his younger self. Once, he dreamed
of being a hero, a valiant musketeer, like his namesake, but then life took
over. He sends away to Hurst Home for a mail-order bride, not expecting
anything more than a friend to help him raise his brood. The last thing he
expects is love... Elspeth Leonard was once a rising star of the British
nobility, until she was seduced into following a wealthy American across the
sea. Betrayed, abandoned, and disowned by her family, she has spent the last
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six years struggling to keep her dignity as a third-rate governess and tutor.
Finding Hurst Home was her saving grace. So when she was offered the chance to
go west as a bride for a man with eight children, she took it, expecting
nothing more than a stable home... But between the lively and mischievous
Strong children and the conniving and revenge-seeking Bonneville family,
Elspeth has no idea what she's stepping into. When the children are taken away
after allegations of neglect leveled against Athos by the Bonnevilles, Elspeth
must step up to help Athos fight to keep his family together. What was supposed
to be a mutually-beneficial, platonic marriage becomes something much more as
both Athos and Elspeth come to see the heroism in the person they've married...
The greatest heroes are sometimes found in the most ordinary hearts... PLEASE
BE ADVISED: Steam Level = Sweet/Clean If you would like to read this story with
"scenes," check out His Remarkable Bride.
Golden Chances Rebecca Hagan Lee 2013-11-10 Can you borrow a bride for nine
months without her stealing your heart? A demure member of the Richmond Ladies
Sewing Circle, Faith Collins certainly isn’t the type of lady who would answer
an advertisement to bear a stranger’s child. Wealthy Wyoming rancher Reese
Jordan isn’t looking for a lady—or a bride. But when the dark-eyed beauty
responds to his ad, he cannot resist offering her more than just a contract to
provide him with an heir to his fortune. As they travel west and struggle to
guard their wounded hearts, Faith and Reese quickly discover just how easily
business can turn to pleasure…and pleasure to love. Book 1 of the BORROWED
BRIDES Series, which includes Golden Chances, Harvest Moon, Something Borrowed,
The Counterfeit Bride, and Twice Blessed: A Borrowed Brides Novella “Tender,
enthralling romance straight from the heart!”—Eloisa James, New York Times
bestselling author “Sparkling romance and passion that sizzles…Rebecca Hagan
Lee taps into every woman’s fantasy.”—Christina Dodd, New York Times
bestselling author “Golden Chances is delightful, warm, well-written…a ‘don’t
miss’ read!”—Romantic Times “A clever plot with true-to-life characters and
plenty of emotion create a story that will touch your heart. Special enough to
read in a single sitting.”—Rendezvous “Historical romance fans are fortunate to
have a treasure like Rebecca Hagan Lee.”—Affaire de Coeur “Rebecca Hagan Lee is
a writer on the rise!”—Romantic Times “Every Rebecca Hagan Lee book is a tender
treasure!”—Teresa Medeiros, New York Times bestselling author Victorian
romance, Western romance, Bride romance, Americana romance
Mail Order Bride - Georgina Finds Love Karla Gracey 2016-10-20 Georgina Chappel
has everything a girl could wish for, except her freedom. As a daughter of a
wealthy and influential man she is forced to be something she is not every
single day. She knows that she has failed her parents, her Coming Out was a
distinct flop and despite her wealth and good name she has yet to find a
suitable husband. But she does not want any of the dull and insipid men of her
circle. She wants adventure and a man who will love her just the way she is.
Martin Shaw has worked hard to establish the town's only bank. He loves his
work, but feels there is something missing. Will he finally find a way to move
forward from his past, or will it haunt him forever?
Adventure For A Bride Amelia Rose When Anna Mae Flynn passes away, leaving
three small children and a husband with a harvest to bring in, the only logical
answer is to find Wyatt another wife... quick. He fights everyone at first,
even himself, but he knows their logic is sound and their hearts are in the
right place. But Millie Carter is nothing like Wyatt's dear Anna Mae, a fact
that his grief causes him to point out at every turn. Can Millie win over a
heartbroken man, or will the next train through New Hope take her home?
mail-order-bride-governess-bride-a-clean-western
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Mail Order Bride - A Bride for Thomas Karla Gracey 101-01-01 Catherine Parker
has been brought up in the lap of luxury, and has always expected she would
someday make an expedient marriage, but when her Papa insists she marry a man
she knows he despises she has no choice. But will she find the love and
companionship she craves, or is she merely trading one kind of hell for
another? Can she trust a stranger to care more for her than her own father? Tom
Shandon is a good man. Everyone in town likes him and trusts him. On a whim he
offers Catherine the hope she needs, but at what cost? Is he truly the man he
seems, or does he have a past nobody would ever suspect?
Tame A Wild Bride Cynthia Woolf 2012-08-06 Rosie Stanton climbed on a westbound train to answer his ad for a wife and mother, everything she wants to be.
But Tom Harris lied. He doesn't want a wife, merely a mother for his two
abandoned children and a cook and cleaner for his ranch. Betrayed once, he's
vowed never to let another woman into his heart. Sexy Rosie upsets all his
plans and threatens to invade his scarred heart. How will he maintain his vow
to keep his hands off her as she charms his children, his cow hands, his life?
Mail Order Bride - A Bride for Daniel Karla Gracey 101 Alice Springham has
worked as a maid in a top Boston hotel since she was a girl. But she is feeling
restless. Not knowing what she wants she answers an advertisement in the
Matrimonials that made her smile. She has no idea if it is love she is missing,
or if she even wants to wed. Will she ever learn what it is she truly wants?
Lonely farmer, Daniel Havering, longs for love and a family. He almost had
everything he wanted, only to have it cruelly snatched away from him. When he
advertised for a bride he thought he was past his hurts, but the past has a
horrible tendency of turning up and making trouble all over again. Can he find
the way to leave the past behind him, or will it haunt him forever and leave
him lonely?
Mail Order Bride Kathleen Amelia Rose 2015-09-22 Kathleen Grady has faced
hardship--and overcome it--at nearly every turn. Whether it's the death of her
betrothed at sea or the fight with her tyrannical brother for what's rightfully
hers, she has struggled for so long that can't remember what peace in her soul
even feels like. But when the chance to become the wife of a stranger, a
homesteader in a new world called Montana, presents itself, Kathleen must
decide if leaving Ireland for America will give her the escape she desperately
needs, or will only throw her into even more danger?
Mail Order Bride - Harriet's Destiny Karla Gracey 2017-03-18 Harriet Kirk has
spent a lifetime being overlooked. Though she adores her sister, Annalise who
is beautiful and urbane, confident and accomplished in every situation, Harriet
is tired of always being compared unfavorably to her. Clever and quick,
practical and sensible Harriet has always felt like an ugly duckling, but it
has never stopped her from wanting the happily ever after that her sister
always seemed destined for. But an unusual twist in their fates has them taking
their destiny into their own hands, but will it end in happiness for Harriet,
or for Annalise? Brandon Willis has never wanted for anything, but he has
always been determined to serve his community. He loves his work, driving the
stage coach across the State, and assisting his great friend, Sheriff John
Kimball, as one of the town's Deputy Sheriffs. But he is starting to notice the
loneliness that marks his days. But, will he ever put himself first long enough
to find a woman to love, or will his desire to help be his undoing?
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